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Dear members, 
 
Further to our earlier update, the Province of Saskatchewan today issued revised 
directions regarding golf within the Re-Open Saskatchewan plan.  

• Effective June 5, 2020 washroom facilities in the clubhouse and on the course 
can be opened with increased cleaning and disinfection, with only one 
individual allowed at a time. 

• Effective June 5, 2020 golf cart restrictions have been removed. Individuals are 
encouraged to only share a golf cart with members of their extended 
household. 

• Effective June 8, 2020 food and beverage service can resume subject to the 
Restaurant and Licensed Public Establishments Guidelines in the Re-Open 
Saskatchewan Plan.  

• Effective June 8, 2020 on-course food and beverage service (beer cart / snack 
shack, for example) can resume service subject to the Restaurant and Licensed 
Establishments Guidelines in the Re-Open Saskatchewan Plan. 

On behalf of the Saskatchewan Allied Association (Canadian Society of Club Managers, 
Golf Saskatchewan, National Golf Course Owners Association Canada, PGA of Canada, 
Saskatchewan Zone and Saskatchewan Turfgrass Association), please do not hesitate 
to reach out to us if you have any questions. 
 
Yours in golf, 

 
 
Brian Lee 
Golf Saskatchewan 


